
URBAN WATER PROGRAM 
Total Funding requested:  
 

$600,000,000 

Housing  

Infrastructure  

Economic Development  

 
On 3/8/2018, an ambassador for the Urban Water Program submitted a proposal which outlines the 

plan for the dredging and hardening of the communities of Caño de Martín Peña.  The proposal requests 

that Department of Housing involve the public during the planning of CDBG-DR funded recovery 

programs and recommends another round of citizen participation meetings. 

 


